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LADY ELKS

Exalted Ruler’s Message
By Virginia Basil
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On behalf of the Raymond Elks Officers and Staff 
I want to wish all of you and your families a safe 
and Merry Christmas.  With the ongoing surge in 
Covid-19 cases, the state has made us suspend 
almost all of our activities for December. However, 
we will be having a blood drive on Wednesday, 
December 9th.   We will also be starting up our 
Emergency Meal Program where we will offer free 

meals on December 2nd, 8th, and 16th.  We will 
be providing drive thru services for Elk members 
on those dates. To RSVP, please message or call 
Bethany Barnard at 360-580-5651. 

Hopefully, we will have good news by the 14th on 
reopening the Lodge. Please stay healthy and safe. 
Have a blessed Christmas. Your Lodge Officers 
have Elks calendars for sale. Missing everyone.

The Lodge received a grant from Elks National Foundation 
to help the homeless and families in need in North Pacif-
ic County.  Tents and duffle bags filled with sleeping bags, 
coats, tarps, hand warmers, socks, scarf, gloves, hygiene kit 
and other essentials were filled by PERs Susie Smith and 
Jim Olsen, along with Bethany Bernard and Kelly Haber-
setzer and will be distributed by case workers.  More essen-
tial items will be distributed to our EMP families and through 
the schools. Elks Care Elks Share!

ENF Grant Received
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Raymond Elks Lodge 1292

Emergency Meal Program
Meals are available to Lodge.members. While meals are free to Members all 
who care to donate to the program will be very much appreciated. Dinners 
are available at 5pm via drive thru pickup entering Lodge driveway from 
3rd Street. Call or message Bethany at 360-580-5651. PLEASE DON’T 
CALL THE LODGE, there is nobody to answer calls or take messages. 

December 2nd (Wednesday) Tater Tot Casserole

December 8th (Tuesday) Chicken Casserole

December 16th (Wednesday) Hot Turkey Sandwich Open Face

During this holiday season, if any Member needs help during this COVID epidemic with shopping 
or getting to appointments, please contact a Lodge Officer to schedule a volunteer to assist you.


